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Highway D to close for emergency culvert repair 

 
PARIS – A segment of Kenosha County Trunk Highway D will be closed part of next week 

for emergency culvert repair work. 

The portion of Highway D (176th Avenue) between Highway 142 (Burlington Road) and 

Highway N (38th Street) is expected to be closed for two days beginning Monday, Aug. 14. 

The duration of the closure will be dependent upon the weather. 

The culvert to be repaired was damaged during the recent flooding in the area. The Kenosha 

County Division of Highways has contracted with Burlington-based Wanasek Corp. to 

handle the work. 
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